

**Friends of Woore School**  
**Minutes of Meeting - Monday 5th June 2023, 8.15pm at The Falcon**

**In Attendance:**

Hannah Roberts-Steele (Chair)  
Eilisia Gill (Vice-Chair)  
Jessica Lear (Treasurer)  
Helen Jackson  
Lydia Beeston  
Sophie Pegg  
Vicky Roe  
Sarah Hankey  
Cat Robinson

**Apologies:**

Lorna Reeve

Fete Update

- EG is in process of ordering the sweets.
- Use of the tractor and use of the Lindops van. - **HJ to check.**
- Bouncy castle has been booked by HJ. JL has booked inflatable obstacle course.
- It was agreed after discussion that we would not use the farm animals this time.
- Any new signs needed, eg Welly Wang, **HR-S to prepare**
- Fete signs to go up around the village - **JL to action**
- Splat the Rat - **JL will check** with Madeley Scouts to see if we can borrow theirs.
- Ice lollies - SH to action
- Bar stock was discussed, **EG to order**
- Hook a Duck prizes - **JL to action.** We will also need another paddling pool for this - EG will bring.
- Rota for FOWS stalls - **JL to prepare.**
- Face painting - **SP will ask Miss Ashley to help.**
- Teas & coffees - **HJ to speak to Mary Mason** re use of the urn etc.
- **LB offered to prepare the fruit** for Pimms the night before.
- **Fried onions - several members offered the use of their slow cookers for this.**
- Float - JL to speak to new shop owners to order.
- **JL to return village hall forms** to Peter Roberts plus cheque - also ask if we can borrow the tombola again.

FOWS shed - need to check if BBQ has been returned and retrieve the fete signs. Also need to start removing items that have been ear-marked for disposal. **ACTION: JL, SH, SP & EG to go on Wednesday 7th.**

**Other items needed:**

Ketchup  
Mustard  
Frozen onions  
Fruit for Pimms

Cheese slices

Kitchen roll

Bin bags

Plastic cups

Sharp knife

Large bowl

Bottle openers

Extension leads